
Montrose Athletic Booster Club Meeting-October 10, 2022 6:00 p.m. 

Meeting was called to order by Sirena Younger, president. Visitors were recognized. Minutes 

were shared by Donna Engeman. Michelle Henzlik moved and Jenny Rohaus seconded the 

minutes be approved. Motion carried.  

Janette Crowder reported a balance of $7,381.96. The Cross Country team uniform bill had been 

paid. An outstanding bill of $528 for softball shirts would be paid the next day. Other 

outstanding bills included senior night flowers for Softball and Cross Country. Jannette was 

waiting to pay for them all at once.  Amy Wagner moved and Janna Wareham seconded the 

treasurer’s report be approved and bills be paid. Motion carried.   

Principal’s Report-Mrs. Drehle was not in attendance. 

Old Business-  

Boo with the Boosters is scheduled in conjunction with the Festival Committee for Oct. 31st at 

6:00 on Main Street. There is still a need for more trunks.  It was asked that we announce for 

families to still visit homes as some older adults that can’t get out like to see kids go house to 

house. 

New Business-There was a need to change the Sports Banquet that was scheduled on November 

14th.  After discussion, Karen Lasswell moved and Janna Wareham seconded the banquet be 

moved to November 10th with dinner at 6:30.  Motion carried.  Amy confirmed enough paper 

goods are on hand. Janna Wareham was to confirm with Ed Boden on meat.  Families bring 

sides. Athletes are to stay afterwards and cleanup and set up for the next day’s activities. 

We revisited the need for an additional fundraiser.  Donna reported Perrymann’s chicken prices 

remain the same at this time but their dates are filling fast. It was discussed that maybe we need 

to have a chili/soup supper in January or February instead.  Upon discussion, it was tabled to the 

next meeting.  

Coaches/Athletic Needs-Cross Country families will provide a breakfast for athletes before 

Districts on October 29th at the school. If individuals or the team makes it to State, Janna 

Wareham moved and Jenny Rohaus seconded we allot each athlete $20 for a State t-shirt or 

spend $200 total and $25 per meal at a nice restaurant for 12 meals or $300. There would be no 

need for hotel expenses this year due to the time they are scheduled to run.   

Bethany Strope spoke on behalf of Ms. Pals and herself, cheer coaches, requesting the 

replacement of cheer uniforms that are 5 years old.  A design was shown to those in attendance.  

Nine tops and skirts need to be ordered and C-Squared would provide the MHS lettering for a 

total cost of $598.32. Janna Wareham moved and Michelle Henzlik seconded the motion.  

Motion carried.   

Next Meeting- Thursday, November 17th    6:00 p.m.  

Adjournment-Janna Wareham moved and Jenny Rohaus seconded we adjourn. 


